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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I rode my very first snowmachine at only 4 years old and I fell in love with riding not long after that. 15 years later

my dad and I still go into Chugach National Forest almost every single weekend in winter and ride our machines.

It is a bonding experience that I don't want to give up with my dad and it is a bonding experience that I want my

kids to be able to have with their father and their grandfather in the future. I work as a mechanic that works

strictly on snowmachines at A2D Sledworks, and I have been with A2D Sledworks for the last 3 years. I have

now taken snowmachining to a whole new level as an extreme sport with my dad and a few friends. 

 

I side with option B. I am strongly opposed to losing any more acres in the Kenai Peninsula because those are

great places to ride and places that my father and I go often, if we and other riders lose more acres in that area

then it will push all of the machines into a smaller area with inconsistent snow at those lower elevations creating

not a lot of riding room.

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my response to the Chugach National Forest Revision process. 

 


